
November 6, 1972 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp., Adams Co., Pa. held their regular monthly 

meeting November 6, 1972 at 7:00 p.m. in the election house.  All members were present.  

The minutes were read and approved.    

 The Supervisors appointed Glenn Snyder, Glenn Black and George Long to the 

planning commission.  Two of the three are to replace Dean Selby and Mr. John 

Schwartz.  The names are to be submitted to the present board for approval.   

 The Supervisors agreed to make a donation to the Adams County Public Library 

in the amount of $25.00 for the year 1972.  The amount is the same as previous years.  

 Application from George Long was received for Septic System in the amount of 

$20.00 and Mr. Wilbur Wehler for $15.00 perk test.   

 The Supervisors agreed upon the % of 50% of the cost of the Lake Heritage 

Comprehensive Plan which totals 50% of the cost of the Lake Heritage comprehensive 

plan which totals50% Mt. Joy, Arthur Weaner, Secretary of Straban Twp., will follow.   

 A completion report is to be filed to the State Department for work completed on 

Twp. Roads.   

 The Supervisors of Cumberland Twp. were present to discuss whether the Mt. Joy 

Twp., are going to vacate Twp., 408 and 413.  The Mt. Joy Twp. Supervisors agreed with 

Cumberland Twp., not to vacate same.   

 Receipts: 

 Beulah Snyder   September Tax   $10.00 

      “         “          “     $272.70 

                 “         “    October  Tax    $849.40 

United Tele. Co.   Permit     $3.00 

 Wilbur Wehler   Perk Test    $15.00 

Wilbur Long Jr.   Permit and Perk Test   $20.00 

Total          $1,171.10 

 

 Special meeting will be held at the home of the Secretary to prepare for the 

Budget for 1973 on November 14, 1972.   

 No further business, adjourned until December 4, 1972 at 7:00 p.m. in the election 

house.  

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Harry Burns, Jr., 

supervisor 


